IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

City of Flint Did Not Meet Treatment Requirements

Our water system was recently found to be in violation of a drinking water standard. Although this incident was not
an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct this
situation.

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants. Samples were collected for total
trihalomethanes {TTHM) analysis from eight locations ona quartei‘iy basis (May 21, August 21, and November 20 of
2014). The average of the results at ANY: of the eight loéations-must not exceed the maximum contaminant level

s the "_ntam:nant Level (MCL). The standard for

TTHM MCL.
What should 1do?

e Thereisn

What is being done?
We are currently working on solutions to correc'.t? t _;_"ﬁ;rcbiem. We anticipate resolving the problem in 2015.

For more information, please contact Mr. Brent Wright or Mike Glasgow at 810-787-6537 or the Water Plant at 4500
North Dort nghway, Flint, M1 48505,

e who may not have
n_'d businesses). You can

Please share this'i
received this noticed ol
do this by posting this no ce in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to youn\__, '”___he City of Flint.

CERTIFICATION: F1 S3 ; WSSN: 02310

| certify that this water supply has fully complied with the public notification requirements in the Michigan Safe
Drinking Water Act, 1976 PA 399, as amended, and the administrative rules. Reminder to water supplier: This notice/

certificatign must be s%
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